
To: All Media 

Attn: News Editors / Transport Reporters  

01 April 2021 

Gauteng embarks on Easter Road Safety campaign  

Gauteng MEC for Public Transport and Roads Infrastructure, Jacob Mamabolo will on Thursday, 01 

April 2021, launch the Provincial Easter Road Safety Campaign at the Meyerton Weighbridge in the 

Midvaal.  

The campaign, which will be conducted jointly with law enforcement agencies, will focus on road 

safety interventions that seek to encourage motorists to adhere to road signage/rules, rest during 

trips to lessen driver fatigue as well as checking vehicles for overloading and unroadworthiness. 

The campaign will also be carried out at various parts of the Province including the R101 and 

Bosman Taxi Rank on Saturday, 03 April as well as on the N1 on Monday, 05 April 2021.  

This is in anticipation of increased traffic volumes over the Easter weekend throughout Gauteng. 

Details of the launch are as follows: 

Date: Thursday, 01 April 2021 

Time: 16h00 

Venue: R59 (Meyerton Farms Weighbridge)  

Ends! 

For more information, contact Ms Melitah Madiba on 073 644 9935 or Mr Theo Nkonki on 082 719 

6404 or e-mail: Pressoffice.gpdrt@gauteng.gov.za 


